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-TO: Interested Persons
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DATE:  February 17, 2011

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF THE CALIFORNIA :
' 'ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY ACT (CEQA) SCOPING MEETING FOR
THE ALGAE, EUTROPHIC, AND NITROGEN TOTAL MAXIMUM
DAILY LOAD (TMDL) FOR VENTURA RIVER AND ITS TRIBUTARIES

On January 18, 2011, the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board)
staff released a public notice for a CEQA Scoping meeting regarding the Ventura River Algae -
TMDL to be held on February 22, 2011, at 1:30 p.m., at the Ventura City Hall. You are hereby
notified that this CEQA Scoping meeting for the Ventura River Algae TMDL is postponed. The

“new date and Jocation for the CEQA Scoping meeting for thls TMDL will be noticed at a later
date to all interested persons. :

Please feel free to contact me at (213) 576-6622 or via e-mail at rpurdy@waterboards.ca.gov, if
you have any questions about this matter.
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